
M r. Taylor w ill speak to  M r. Steadman about potential fire hydrant placement on the 
* Denny Highway Project. Also M r. Taylor informed the board that cut backs in the county

may result in an even longer delay in the GIS mapping.

Department Monthly Reports
Mr. Burgess presented the monthly Financial and Operations Reports.

Managers Report
M r. Burgess presented the board members w ith information regarding the SC Rural Water 
Annual Conference fo r anyone wishing to attend.

M r. Burgess stated that the application to  the U. S. Army Corp o f  Engineers is ready to  be 
submitted on the Water Treatment Plant.

A  preconstruction meeting on the Denny Highway project is scheduled fo r Tuesday, June 
28 at 10:00 A M

The final w ork to he completed, which includes moving one meter and an air release valve 
fo r the paving project at Cold Harbor Drive, and Bat Drive w ill be finished by the 
Authority Tuesday. M r. Berry presented the board members w ith  email correspondences 
concerning this project between M r. Strawbridge, Mr. Burgess, and himself.

The environmental information has been sent to  the USDA regarding the wastewater pump 
station and force main to the Town o f  Batesburg-Leesville.

A d jou rnm ent
M r. Taylor made the motion to  adjourn @ 8:18 PM  and M r. Black offered the second. 
Hearing no objections, the Saluda County Water &  Sewer Authority adjourned. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Jennifer F. Wertz 
Administrative Clerk


